
 

 

ALBERT EMBANKMENT 
WORKS UPDATE 

We continue with our works at our Albert Embankment site to construct the new area of foreshore and 
sewer interception structures. 
 
Following the completion of secant piling and the installation of the capping beam around the shaft 
perimeter within our eastern cofferdam, we have started excavating our 50m deep drop shaft. Once we sink 
the shaft to 15m, we will begin digging our tunnel that will connect our two cofferdams. We will then 
continue shaft excavation to 50m using a sprayed concrete lining technique. These permanent structures 
will connect with the new Tideway Tunnel to the existing Bazalgette sewer system.  
 
In our second cofferdam, located just east of Vauxhall Bridge, we are preparing to excavate our second 
shaft which will be 16m deep. We will soon install a guide wall to outline the shaft perimeter and guide 
where we will install secant piles. Secant piles are inserted using an auger which rotates the pile cast into 
the ground to the specific depth.  

 
All material excavated from both of our shafts and connection tunnel will be removed from site by barge.  
 
Updated Working Hours 
 
To coincide with the start of shaft excavation our working hours have changed to 24hrs Monday to Friday 
and a full Saturday shift from 08:00 to 18:00.  
 
If you have any queries during this period, please feel free to contact the Tideway 24hr Helpdesk on 08000 
30 80 80 or email helpdesk@tideway.london 
 
If you are interested in being be kept up to date with our works then please contact 
communityrelations@tideway-central.london 

 
 

 

     Key information here 
 
Working hours: 

 24hrs Monday to Friday 

 08:00 – 18:00 Saturday 
 
What to expect: 

 Ongoing normal construction 
activities 

 
What we will do: 

 Continue to monitor noise and 
vibration levels 

 Keep you informed of upcoming 
works 
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